
Welcome to the 2018-2019 year!               

With great expectations, our year 
began with a staff of 32 catechists.                 
We welcomed our 250 students in 
Kindergarten through ninth grade. 

We also welcome our 29 new and       
returning students from twenty 

three Home Study families, as they 
began their new year as well. 

 

Each R.E. family should have received 
a handbook attached to an email,, 

please take time to read it and keep 
it, as it has policy, Sacramental     

information and guidelines.   

 

Also emailed to each family were 
Letters from your child(ren)’s        

catechist, please sign and return, if 
you haven’t already. 

 

 

CONTINUING THIS YEAR...we will 
be communicating                         

electronically...sending our monthly 
newsletter and calendar home as   

attachments...sending reminders of 
events, meetings...We Missed You, 

for absentees.   

It is our intention to only send home 
papers that need a reply or response 
to be RETURNED.  So please check 

your child’s folder EVERY WEEK, fill 
out and return the following week if 

possible. 
 

 Please call or email at anytime dur-
ing the year if you have questions or 

concerns. 

 

LSzymanski@archbalt.org 

 

WinterFest Planning Meeting: Sunday, 
October 7 at 12:30 p.m…all welcome! 

This year’s annual fundraiser for our   
Religious Education program will be held 
on Sat., Nov.17 from 8 a.m. - 3 p.m. and 
on Sun., Nov. 18 from 8 a.m.-1 p.m.  

   

Please sell and return your families 
50/50 Raffle tickets...coming home 
soon!!!  Thanks for your support! 

Mark you calendar; tell 
your family & friends to 

come for a fun time, 
unique shopping & great 

food at Manchester    
Activities Building,     

C
Family Life Curriculum is included in this year’s syllabus...lessons 
will be taught in class with REVIEWS assigned for homework.  

Preview materials in R.E. office. 
Family Life Life begins in January   
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Special points of 
interest: 
• Email address: 

LSzymanski@archbalt.org 

Please email any changes. 
your Address, phone #s 
or email address,so that 
we can communicate with 
you throughout the year. 

 

Religious Education com-
bined with Mass builds 
faith…      

PLEASE ATTEND MASS  
TOGETHER AS A FAMILY 

the greatest gift you can 
give your child is the gift of 
Jesus in the Eucharist...it is 
not always easy or        
convenient...but it is a gift 
that will last a lifetime and 
beyond… 

Safety for all our children; 
please read and follow the 

safety policy.  
 

THANK YOU! 


